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Last year, the Government quietly passed a law allowing the Department for Education (DfE) to collect
children's country of birth and nationality data through the school census. There is no educational
justification or otherwise for the collection of this data.
Identifiable information on children aged 5-19 is collected by schools and stored on the National Pupil
Database (NPD) forever. The DfE regularly hands out identifiable information to third parties, including
journalists and private companies. The NPD is also accessed by the police
what can parents and schools do?

1) REFUSE any requests for your child's country of birth / nationality. This is your right and
your child's school must make you aware of this.
2) RETRACT any previously submitted country of birth / nationality data. This right was won
by our campaign and you child's school must make you aware of this.
3) RESIST - Talk to your family, friends, co-workers, teachers, head teachers and governors.
Tell us why you oppose this policy and we will support your concerns into action.

ALL CHILDREN HAVE THE RIGHT TO GO TO SCHOOL AND FEEL SAFE

Wediscovered that since 2015 the DfE has had an agreement to share up to 1,500 children's names and
addresses with the Home Office for immigration enforcement. The agreement doesn't just target
undocumented children, but any child that has an undocumented family member that might be traced
through their school records.
In a post Brexit world where we see growing anti-migrant rhetoric and violence daily, we must
resist all attempts by Theresa May and other politicians to create a "hostile environment" for
migrants and resist borders in our schools.
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